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School Uniform

It is our policy that all children wear Neatishead C of E Primary School's official 
uniform when attending school or when representing the school in an 
organised event outside normal school hours.

As well as being practical and smart, we believe that a sensible uniform policy 
will reinforce a positive learning environment as well as promote a unified 
school spirit and inspire a sense of pride in our school.

School Uniform items

We require all pupils to wear our school uniform, which consists of:
Girls

∑ White or red polo shirt or white blouse
∑ Red school sweatshirt or cardigan preferably with school emblem
∑ Black or Grey skirt or pinafore
∑ Black or Grey trousers 
∑ Plain white or black socks or black, grey or red tights
∑ Red and white checked summer dress
∑ Black school shoes

No decorative colourful hairbands, flowers or clips in hair. (Keep it 
plain and simple please!)

Boys

∑ Red or white polo shirt or shirt
∑ Red school sweatshirt or cardigan preferably with school emblem
∑ Black or grey trouser or shorts
∑ Plain black socks
∑ Black school shoes

School sweatshirts, polo shirts and t-shirts bearing the school logo
are available from Brigade.
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P.E. Kit

∑ Plain Black Shorts
∑ White or red t-shirt
∑ Plain black socks
∑ Trainers or Black plimsolls
∑ Plain black track suits

P.E. Kits should be kept in a named drawstring bag and hung on the 
child's peg at school. 

Jewellery
For health and safety reasons we do not allow children to wear jewellery to school, 
with an exception being made for small earring studs in pierced ears 
and small objects of religious significance. However, we do ask the children to either 
remove these objects during PE and games or cover them with a plaster to prevent 
any potential injuries from occurring.

Please ensure that all items of clothing are clearly labelled with your child’s name.

Footwear
We want our children’s feet to be healthy and flourish, therefore all pupils must wear 
sensible, well-fitting shoes with an appropriate low heel. Boots are not allowed in the 
classroom, therefore on bad weather days if your child wears boots to school they 
must remember to bring their school shoes to change into. Separate trainers can be 
brought in to wear outside on the field during playtimes.

We respectfully ask all parents to support our school uniform policy 
and ensure that each child is sent to school dressed appropriately in 
smart attire for the day of learning ahead


